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GREETINGS:


Spring is here and Cars of Yesteryear club members are thinking about our 2020 INTERNATIONAL CAR SHOW!

The date for the show is August 2 and will be held on the athletic field of North Country Union High School, in Newport.   The club held its first car show at Mulkin Chevrolet in October 1983 and this year will mark the 37th year of the show.  
 Our club supports our local communities through annual donations of cash or goods to the :
United Church of Newport Food Shelf

Alzheimer’s Foundation

Make-A-Wish Foundation
Autism Speaks
We encourage and support young people from our communities who are setting their sights on a career in an automotive related field to succeed.  We award annually:

Two $500 scholarships to students graduating from the North Country Career Center  (NCCC)  who will be attending an institute of higher learning in an automotive related course.

One mechanic’s  tool box equipped with a basic set of tools to one student in the NCCC Automotive Course in the Senior class.

One mechanic’s basic set of tools to one student in the NCCC Automotive Course in the Junior class.

In addition, we co-sponsor a vehicle safety day with the NCCC Automotive Course students in May each year.  
The event provides for a free safety inspection, by the Automotive Course students, of any motor vehicle presented 
by the owner.

As part of our fund raising efforts, which help support our projects listed above, we hold a silent auction during the show.  Show participants purchase tickets and place them in the container next to the donated item they are interested in.  At the end of the show the lucky tickets are drawn.  The silent auction is popular with car owners and visitors to the show alike.


The items offered at the silent auction come from various generous donors such as yourself.
WE INVITE YOU TO SUPPORT THE ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL CAR SHOW BY DONATING AN ITEM FOR THE SILENT AUCTION.  Your generous support will help us to continue our support of community families in need and NCCC Automotive student’s careers.  The show brings motor vehicle enthusiasts from Vermont, New Hampshire, Quebec and New York to the Newport area each year.

THANK YOU, IN ADVANCE, FOR YOUR  GENEROUS SUPPORT OF THE CARS OF YESTERYEAR, INC. 37th INTERNATIONAL CAR SHOW.
Sincerely,










Susan Pauline









Car Show Chair
                                                                                                                                  (781) 831-4807
